







MEMORIAL DAY PARADE - The Coos Bay Annual Memorial Day Parade sponsored by the AMVETS Post #10 will be held tomorrow, Saturday, May 28th beginning at 11:00 a.m. The parade begins at 4th Street and Golden Avenue and ends at 2nd Street and Golden Avenue. The length of the parade is approximately one mile.







Mike Vaughan







You are invited to join Coos Bay Mayor Shoji who will be walking in the Memorial Day Parade as we remember and honor those who gave their lives while serving in our country's armed forces. you wish to have your own entry into the parade, contact County Coos United Veterans Parade Committee Chairperson Bill Kehler at 541-888-6556.



With Honor & Gratitude We Remember



Upcoming Mayoral & City Council Member Elections

The City of Coos Bay will have an election for the positions of Mayor and three City Councilors (Mayor – a two-year term; Councilors – a four-year term) to be held on November 8, 2016. Interested citizens may obtain information and file with the City Elections Officer at the Coos Bay City Hall located at 500 Central Avenue, Coos Bay or call 541-269-8915 Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. June 1, 2016 through August 30, 2016.

Candidates filing by petition are asked to file before 5:00 p.m. August 23, 2016. To qualify, a citizen must be a registered voter and must have resided within the City of Coos Bay for at least one year preceding the election date.

Bay Area Chamber of Commerce is hosting a

Ribbon Cutting Celebration



Friday - May 27, 2016

Open House from 5 to 6 pm with the

Ribbon Cutting at 5:30 pm.

located at

310 S. Broadway 541-267-3100

Coos Bay City Hall 500 Central

Avenue

Coos Bay, OR 97420

www.coosbay.org

Police Department (541) 269-8911

Fire Department (541) 269-1191

Library (541) 269-1101

Community Development Department (541) 269-8918

or (541) 269-8924

Public Works Department (541) 269-8918

Finance Department (541) 269-8915

City Manager's Office (541) 269-8912

Randy Miles Retires After 25 Years of Service

Lieutenant Randy Miles is retiring this month. Randy celebrated the completion of 25 years of employment with the City of Coos Bay last November and has decided to retire, effective May 20th.

Randy started as a Volunteer Firefighter as soon as he was old enough to serve. After graduating from Marshfield in 1981, he moved to Portland and received an Associate Degree in Radio Production Technology from Mt Hood Community College. Randy returned to Coos Bay and continued serving as a Volunteer Firefighter. He was hired as a career Firefighter/Engineer in November of 1990. In July of 1992 Randy was promoted to the rank of Lieutenant. Randy was promoted again in April of 1995 to the rank of Captain. When the department restructured in 2002, Randy chose to revert to the rank of Lieutenant.



During his career, Randy has been very active in leadership in both the Volunteer Association and the Firefighter's Union (IAFF 2935). He Union currently serves as the President. Randy has been involved in most of the department's programs; from fire prevention and Public Education to extinguisher maintenance, fire inspections, hazardous materials team and uniform coordinator. Have you ever wondered who coordinates the 4th of July firework show? Randy has been the director of that event for the last 20 years. Randy is an avid sports fan, but particularly a fan of the University of Oregon Ducks. Randy lives in Eugene with his wife Tammy.

